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2012/06/16 – Pitt RiverAr ea. Covered in White Hair: An
American visitor staying at the Pitt River Lodge informed that he
sighted what he believes was a sasquatch on June 16, 2012 at about
4:00 p.m. The visitor had gone fishing in the Pitt River and observed
a sasquatch covered in white hair on the south bank. He estimated
its height at between 7 and 8 feet. It was ape-like in appearance and
stood and moved on two legs. It came out of the trees and moved
about for approximately one minute and then stepped back into the
trees. The visitor did not see it again. 

Source: Thomas Steenburg Sasquatch Incidents file, No. 10178.

The Pitt River Lodge. The entire Pitt Lake and Pitt River area is very
remote and other sasquatch reports have come from this area.
Exploration is both difficult and dangerous because of the rugged
terrain and dense wilderness. 


